SITE SELECTION FOR WHITRIGG HOUSE REPLACEMENT FACILITY

The Council Executive considered a joint report (copies of which had
been circulated) by the Head of Social Policy and Head of Finance and
Property Services advising of the outcome of an options appraisal
undertaken by officers on potential sites for the approved General
Services capital investment project to replace Whitrigg House, a
residential care facility for children that was located in East Whitburn.

It was recommended that the Council Executive:

1. note the outcome of an options appraisal undertaken by officers on
potential sites for the approved General Services capital
investment project to replace Whitrigg House, a children’s
residential care facility located in East Whitburn; and

2. agree that Site 1 (Land adjoining Torcroft House, Whitburn) was
the preferred location for the new facility and authorise officers to
progress delivery of the project on that basis.

Decision

To approve the contents of the report.



